
 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) – ENGINEERING SERVICES 

TOLNA COULEE GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATION 

 

 The North Dakota State Water Commission is seeking geotechnical engineering 

services relating to investigation of Tolna Coulee and “county line road” near Tolna, 

North Dakota.   The investigation is to provide geotechnical information for alternatives 

to eliminate a possible catastrophic failure of Tolna Coulee from a Stump Lake overflow 

as well as investigation for the intake of the proposed East End Outlet.  

 Interested firms and sub-consultants should have experience with: 

1) Surveying; 

2) Drilling and sampling;   

3) Researching available background data; 

4) Testing and reports including logs and soils identification;  

5) Geotechnical recommendations; 

For more information and to request a copy of the Request for Proposal (RFP) 

documents, please contact: 

  Erwin Curry, PE 

North Dakota State Water Commission 

  900 East Boulevard Avenue 

Bismarck, ND 58505-0850 

(701) 328-4962 or TYY 800-366-6888  

FAX: (701) 328-3747 

  Email: egcurry@nd.gov 

Proposals must be received at the ND State Water Commission no later than 3:00 

p.m. CST on January 18, 2011. 


